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Kentucky Blvd./Ohio Ave. Intersection Temporary Closure 
 
New Braunfels, TX — The City of New Braunfels announces a temporary closure of the intersection of Kentucky 

Blvd. and Ohio Ave.  The closure will be in effect from 7:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 27th and 

Saturday, September 28th.  

            This closure is necessary to allow construction of storm water improvements to treat runoff entering 

Panther Canyon. This work is being performed as part of the City’s 2013 Bond Program. The work is expected to 

be completed within the timeframe listed, pending weather and other factors. 
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